
INVITATION FOR TENDERS 
Moldova 

Public Street Lightning – Renovation of the Street Lighting System in Ungheni City 

 

Municipality of Ungheni hereinafter referred to as “the Employer”, intends to use part of the proceeds of a 
loan from the Nordic Environment Finance Corporation (NEFCO) towards the cost of streetlight 
reconstruction in Ungheni City. 

The Employer now invites tenders from Contractors for the following contract to be funded from part of 
the proceeds of the loan: 

Supply and installation of all required electrical and technical equipment for the reconstruction of the street 
lighting system in Ungheni City – a total of 2680 new LED fixtures (2202pcs of 30W, 370pcs of 50W, 108pcs 
of 80W), 185 poles, 31 street lighting control cabinets, suspension of 17,283m of self-supporting SIW power 
wire and other equipment and works related to the installation/reconstruction of the street lighting system. 

 

To be qualified for the award of a contract, tenderers must satisfy the following minimum criteria: 

• the Tenderer has the financial, technical and production capability and capacity necessary to 
perform the Contract, and Tenderer’s average annual revenue in the previous three years (3) was 
at least two times greater than price of his tender. In case of tender submitted by JVCA, the leading 
partner should demonstrate at least 50% compliance with the requirement; 

• the Tenderer has satisfactorily supplied similar plant and works to other purchasers and completed 
at least three (3) similar contracts in the recent five years, each of the value at least 50% of the 
proposed price of his Tender; 

• the Tenderer or its agent will be able to carry out warranty obligations; 

• the Tenderer is not bankrupt or under bankruptcy procedures according to the national legislation 
or regulations. 

 
Tender documents, upon request from prospective tenderer, will be sent by email free of charge in electronic 
format (PDF file).  
 
All tenders must be accompanied by a tender security in the in the form of tender-securing declaration 
whose form is provided in Tender Document. The purpose of tender security is to ensure the tenderers are 
serious about their participation, irrespective of the contract size.   
 
Tenders must be delivered to the office at the address: Ungheni City Hall, 11 Nationala street, Ungheni 
City, MD-3600, Republic of Moldova, on or before 30.07.2021 at 11:00 (Chisinau time), at which time 
they will be opened in the presence of those tenderers’ representatives who choose to attend. 
 
All potential tenderers that solicited the tender documents can request a visit to the project site. After the 
solicitations received, the dates and the hour of the visit will be coordinated in advance with each tenderer.  
 
 
Prospective tenderers may obtain further information and acquire the tender documents from: 
 

 
On behalf of Ungheni Municipality: 

Mr. Nicolae Zaharia 
Tel: +373 76764543 

Email: nicolae.zaharia@sinergetika.co  
 

Date: 15.06.2021 
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